
Primary 1/2 Cosy Storytelling 

 

Primary 1/2 would like to invite 3 or 4 Grandparents/
Family members into their class to read them a story. 
There are books to choose from in class, or you can bring 
in a picture book from home. 

Dates for invites: 

 

 Wednesday 27 September from 1.30 p.m.—2.30 p.m. 

 Wednesday 29 November from 1.30 p.m.—2.30 p.m. 

 

Please telephone the school on 01290 700351 if you are 
able to come along. 

Primary 1/2 are really excited and looking forward to 
their stories!! 


